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Mattingly, Gabrielle

From: Karen Bonomo < >
Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 7:55 AM
To: Planning
Subject: Case #21-1-071

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

  

Good morning.  
 
I am opposed to having Alianza Mufflers and Brakes  move into the space at 1032 E Ogden Avenue, Suite 112.  I live in 
the townhomes that backup to the property.    Before the Asian Senior Center moved into the other suites there was 
another muffler place that was revving engines all hours into the night.  When Meineke mufflers was there you could 
hear them working during the day, wasn’t as bad as the other place but still hard to have people over on your patio 
during a Saturday afternoon.    Also currently there is a Belle tire and auto service going to be at Ogden and 
Burlington.  As part of the Copperfield townhomes I prefer to not want to be surrounded by multiple auto stores. 
 
Will Alianza have set hours and will be required to only work during those hours? 
Adding more auto stores right as you come into Naperville from the east on Ogden Ave, is that the image the city wants 
to portray? 
 
 
Karen Bonomo 

 


